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The New England Mechanical Contractors Association (NEMCA) has leased space for its offices at
1266 Furnace Brook Parkway (The Willard Building). The organization leased 1,721 s/f. It
represents commercial and industrial heating, ventilation, air conditioning, and process piping
contractors in Massachusetts, Maine and Rhode Island, relocated from Hingham.
Richard McKinnon, director of brokerage services for The Grossman Companies, Inc., handled
negotiations for the lease. 
The Willard Building is home to a variety of professional services firms including law and CPA firms,
financial advisors, and real estate management and development companies, among others. 
General contractors, developers, architects, owners, engineers, consultants, and manufacturers: For
more than 100 years, the New England MCA has supported its contractors by providing resources
such as workshops, seminars, conferences, government relations, labor relations, and marketing
campaigns. 
The Grossman Companies, Inc., offers a full range of brokerage services, with a focus on sales and
leasing of commercial property throughout New England.
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